
  

 

 
October 18, 2022 

 
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL                                                                                                  Writer’s E-mail 

                                                                                                        jmichaels@defectattorney.com 
Governor Gavin Newsom 
1021 O Street 
Suite 9000 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
 
Re:       Call for Action 

Kia and Hyundai Engine Immobilizer Litigation 
 
 
Dear Governor Newsom: 
 

I am enclosing a press release our office has distributed, asking the Governor’s office to 
initiate litigation against Kia and Hyundai for their engine immobilizer defect.  As you are 
undoubtedly aware, Kia and Hyundai vehicles without engine immobilizers are being stolen by 
the thousands, resulting in tremendous loss for California citizens, as well as the enormous waste 
of public resources.  These are expenses for which Kia and Hyundai should be liable. 

 
Our office has received calls from hundreds of California consumers who have been 

severely impacted by this situation.  There are most certainly thousands more who have been 
similarly injured.  I welcome the opportunity to discuss this issue with you at your convenience. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

  
Jonathan Michaels 

 
JM/bp 
 
\Encl. 
 
cc:  Rob Bonta, California Attorney General 


